
FRANKLIN ALLEY UNDERGROUND PROJECT 
Sealed proposals will be received by the City of Niles Auditor’s Office, in the City Hall, 
34 West State Street, Ohio, until 10:00 a.m. on August 7, 2025, for the following 
project: 

FRANKLIN ALLEY UNDERGROUND PROJECT 
Envelopes should be plainly marked "Bids for Franklin Alley Underground Project” 
Each proposal shall contain the full name and address of every person, firm, or 
corporation interested in the same, and if a corporation, the name and address of the 
president and secretary, and shall comply with the ORC, including 735.06 and bid and 
performance sureties if applicable. The City reserves the right to reject any or all bids. 
For specs and bidding instructions contact Ed Sullivan at (412)-781-1344 ext 407 or at 
esullivan@quad3.com  
Submittals shall be mailed in a sealed envelope and received no later than 10:00 a.m.  
on August 7, 2025, to: 

City of Niles 
Attention: City Auditor 
34 West State Street 

Niles, Ohio 44446 
3t: July 16, 23, 30, 2025 
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